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Speak Up: What you should know about memory problems and dementia is a new public awareness campaign from The Joint Commission, in collaboration with the American Academy of Neurology, that includes free brochures and posters in English and Spanish as well as online materials to help people learn more about the difference between normal aging and dementia. For more information, go to www.jointcommission.org/speakup_memory_problems.
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